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Good Afternoon:
Please place this email in Docket # 20240025.
Thanks.
Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to
Commissioner Art Graham
Florida Public Service Commission

bleland@psc.state.fl.us
(850) 413-6024



Charlie Smith

From: brad.kitchin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bradley Kitchin
<brad.kitchin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. Bradley Kitchin
17440 Magnolia Island Blvd Clermont, FL 34711-8001 brad.kitchin@live.com



Charlie Smith

From: ericwallens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric Wallens
<ericwallens@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:55 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. Eric Wallens
720 16th Ave NE Saint Petersburg, FL 33704-4806 ericwallens@gmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: gentrymartin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Martin
<gentrymartin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:02 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Ms. Linda Martin
2334 Acadie Dr Jacksonville, FL 32217-3513 gentrymartin@yahoo.com



Charlie Smith

From: a.tajdari@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amy Tajdari
<a.tajdari@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Ms. Amy Tajdari
12183 Mantle Dr Jacksonville, FL 32224-9654 a.tajdari@hotmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: pdheinlein@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Phil Heinlein
<pdheinlein@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. Phil Heinlein
3406 W Oakellar Ave Tampa, FL 33611-2922 pdheinlein@gmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: scubakids@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Rascon
<scubakids@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:36 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to outrageous Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to
prioritize affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. Thomas Rascon
15390 SW 155th Ter Miami, FL 33187-0711 scubakids@bellsouth.net



Charlie Smith

From: wb2grx@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Fallon
<wb2grx@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kim Fallon

1354 Foxfire Dr Apopka, FL 32712-3015
wb2grx@gmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: csc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christine Williams
<csc@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:34 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ms. Christine Williams

PO Box 3434 Winter Park, FL 32790-3434
csc@harlandwebs.com



Charlie Smith

From: mike_elliott@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of mike elliott
<mike_elliott@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. mike elliott
1334 Riverside Dr Tarpon Springs, FL 34689-2020 mike_elliott@hotmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: scooteacha@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robyn Reichert
<scooteacha@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:40 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Ms. Robyn Reichert
6916 Stoney Creek Cir Lake Worth, FL 33467-7211 scooteacha@aol.com



Charlie Smith

From: bkozak1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brandon Kozak <bkozak1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. Brandon Kozak
2765 Nature View Rd Saint Cloud, FL 34771-9331 bkozakl@hotmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: gld54.lev.d@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gilda Levinson
<gld54.lev.d@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:00 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Gilda Levinson
8183 NW 14th St Coral Springs, FL 33071-6774 gld54.lev.d@gmail.com



Charlie Smith

From: 1312@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andr'e Neal <1312
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:54 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mr. Andr'e Neal
3221 Clyde Dr Jacksonville, FL 32208-2056 1312@comcast.net



Charlie Smith

From: jevotovsky@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joel Jevotovsky
<jevotovsky@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.
FYIl: We get our electricity from FPL, who also charges a $25.00 minimum bill!l THAT IS WRONG!!
Sincerely,

Mr. Joel Jevotovsky
8198 Cypress Point Rd West Palm Beach, FL 33412-2443 jevotovsky@aol.com



Charlie Smith

From: traceydare1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tracey Dare <traceydare1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians.

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply
cannot afford another increase.

| urge you to:

* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike

* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60%

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile,
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017.

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Miss Tracey Dare

10813 NW 30th St Doral, FL 33172-5068
traceydarel@hotmail.com





